
WESTERN CANADIAN WOMEN'S NEWS 
2029 West 4 Avenue 
Vancouver, B*C, 

736-3746* 

Dear Women's Newsletters 
Images: 

During International Women's Year we would like to exchange issues 
of Western Canadian Women's News for your newsletters or bulletins• You 
are s t i l l on our mailing l i s t and we would appreciate being on yours. 

We would like also to remind you that the p u r p o s e of a news service 
i s to provide news to other media in a form useful for reprinting or 
as background material« Therefore, please feel free to reproduce our 
pieces provided you credit the source and author 

It would be helpful for purposes of our interim report if you 
would send us a sample whenever you do use anything from WCVJ. This 
w i l l also help us in our evaluations, of the direction of the project. 

You may have heard that the project was over. You w i l l be glad 
to know that we have once again been funded by Secretary of State 
for IWY so we are continuing after a l l ! 

Thank you for your support in the past and your cooperation 
in this matter. We look forward to hearing from you* whenever you 
have anything you feel might be of interest to women a l l over the 
province• 

Yours truly, 

Karen" Richardson/Marilyn Moreton 
wcwN;:* 


